Caroline Hansen

From: Andrea King

Sent: 08 May 2020 09:13

To: CPC - Council

Cc: Sam Heynes

Subject: New England Wood - agenda item
Morning all,

Obviously this is all up for discussion but to save time on Thursday can | explain my experience of being the
contact address for a CIO? | had to change details on the Museum one earlier this week. As the contact
it required my name, date of birth and full address. Also my home phone and email details. You also
need a password to access details. Having been the contact for the previous Museum Trust | cannot
remember receiving any recent communication from the Charity Commission other than by email. If that
is likely to be the case in the future | really can't see why New England Wood need to use the QH address
as obviously they cannot give out Sam's details for contact and will have to give a private phone and email
for a member of their team. To expect Sam to have even more emails in her inbox is unreasonable in my
view. Ifitisan attempt to save effort changing the details when their Chair or Secretary changes then it is
a waste of time as they will have to alter whatever email they have given as the main contact one anyway.
| am sure Andy will be able to explain why they want to do this and maybe | have misunderstood the
reasoning behind this request but it does seem unnecessary when it is so easy to give a home address etc.
and change it if required.

Enjoy the Bank Holiday reading all the agenda papers!

Andrea



